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Please keep the vote by mail system in Oregon. It is easy, effective and safe.
However, please consider updating a way for voters to view their signature on file.
Many teenagers and first time voters, including my 18 year old son, had their ballot
rejected in the last election because of inconsistent signatures. Many teenagers
today do not have a consistent signature or don’t remember how they signed their
name when registering. It was disappointing to encourage young people on the
importance of voting only to have their first votes be rejected.



